
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Budget and 
Finance Commission of the City of Solana Beach has 
CANCELLED the Regularly scheduled meeting for the 10th 
of July 2023 at 6:00 pm. 

 
Dated this 6th day of July 2023. 
 
 
 

Rachel Jacobs, Finance Director/City Treasurer 
Budget and Finance Commission Liaison   

 


